
Dear Representative, 
 
The last I checked this is a free country with a free marketplace.  The LAW OF SUPPLY AND DEMAND 
should be at work in real estate.  The government regulations will ruin the free economy.  The excessive 
rules have already been a cause of where we are today... too tight urban growth boundaries, difficult 
zoning, costs of development due to excess fees,etc.  Please vote against this. 
 
  
Regards, 
Richard Canifax 
 


